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May 4, 2018 

Gwen R. Pinson 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602-0615 

Re:  Case No. 2017-00417 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

On May 3, 2018, Lebanon Water Works Company (the “Company”) filed with the Public 
Service Commission’s (“Commission”) electronic filing system its Response to Commission 
Staff’s Second Request for Information.   

The file titled “Lebanon_Response_to_PSC_Second_Request_for_Information.pdf“ 
contains bookmarks designating each question and exhibit as required by 807 KAR 5:001, 
Section 8(4)(b)(4).  However, when accessing the file online through the Commission’s website, 
only the bookmarks for Question 1 and Exhibit 1-1 appear visible.  When the file is saved after 
clicking on the link on the Commission’s website, all bookmarks are visible.  By this letter, the 
Company notifies the Commission of this issue to ensure the Commission is aware of the filing’s 
compliance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8(4)(b)(4).   

Enclosed is the original and one copy of this letter.  A true and accurate copy of this 
document in electronic medium was uploaded to the Public Service Commission’s electronic 
filing system this day.   

Should you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
 
 
Mary Ellen Wimberly 


